
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I am writing in support of the project for community ownership of the old buildings at the head 
of Inchree. 
 
A lot of discussion has been undertaken by the Association regarding the uses which this 
property can be put to which would encompass various activities in the village and also involve 
the residents in the Inchree area so that they are kept fully appraised as to how the proposal is 
going ahead and are not excluded in any decision making. 
 
To have new life breathed into these old buildings is an exciting step and we look forward to 
being able to be involved as individuals in the proposed future plans for them.  I feel this project 
has brought together the nearby residents and will now offer the wider community a better 
understanding of what can be done with the properties and the immediate area. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ann Marie 
Cameron 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Iain Jenner 

 
 

 
  

Tel;  

Chair 
Miss Ann Marie Cameron 
‘The Old Stores’ 
Onich 
FORT WILLIAM, PH33 6SD 
TEL;01855  821231 
 
Email;  
mail@netherlochabercc.org.uk  
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